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Comments: I recently learned of the USFS' review of Purgatory Ski Resort's request to expand in the Ice Creek

Pod project.  I am concerned that this would have impacts to lynx habitat and cutthroat trout that are not being

adequately examined.  I live near Durango and hike in the general area of Purgatory.  Wildlife issues are

important to me.  I urge the USFS to take a thorough look at how this expansion will affect the environment.

Thank you.


